COPY.
TLlopd's Register of Ibipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

5th May, 1931.

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the
28th ultimo respecting the steamer "RUY BARBOSAY the
contents of which have been carefully noted, and I
may say that in the circumstances I am communicating with
the Society's Burveyor at Rio de Janeiro on the matterx.

At the same time 1 shall be glad if the
Surveyors will forward the report of their survey to
this Office as soon ag possible, as it is observed from
the Shipping Papers that this vessel left your port on
the 26th ultimo.

1 amy, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.
A, Chisholm, Esq.,
HAMBURG.
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